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A literacy based non-profit multicultural
arts organization for children

May 20, 2011

Felton Thomas
Director

Cleveland Public Library
325 Superior Avenue

Cleveland, Ohio 44114

Dear Director Thomas,

On behalf of A Cultural Exchange and all the Read, ®aby, Readls and
CHAPTERS BOOK CLUBe members, [ would like to thank you so much for
your generosity in allowing us to host our Reading Celebrations at the
Cleveland Public Library. The celebrations were special and memorable for
so many children, teachers, parents and community members.

Everyone was excited to be at such a great space that was so supportive of
literacy and fun. The programs were a great success due to all the efforts of
the fabulous Cleveland Public Library staff to ensure that everything
progressed smoothly. I appreciate all that you do for Cleveland’s youngest
citizens and for A Cultural Exchange.

Thank you for your continued advocacy and for helping us to Build
Communities Where Chiidren Read.

Sincerely,
Deborah McHamm
President and Chief Executive Officer
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Sunbeam School

11731 Mt. Overlook Avenue ¥t Cleveland, Ohio 44120 ¥t
(216)231-0961

June 2, 2011

Felton Thomas, Director
Cleveland Public Library
325 Superior Avenue
Cleveland, Ohio 44114-1271

Dear Mr. Thomas:

We at Sunbeam School are very grateful for another year of service from the
library’s mobile unit. Under the direction of Linda Sperry, the mobile unit’s collaboration
with Sunbeam is an important addition to our curriculum. We do not take it for granted.

Students and staff look forward to a visit from the library’s mobile unit every
three weeks. We are grateful for the Accelerated Reader choices that supplement our
school library, the curriculum enhancements that you are able to provide, the books and
other materials students and teachers order in to supplement units of study, and the books,
magazines, music and videos staff choose for enjoyment.

Ms. Sperry and the rest of the van’s staff are always helpful and pleasant. They
locate resources, provide new and replacement library cards, and invite our students to
participate in library programs. One of my most-asked questions is “When will the
mobile unit be here again?”

We are thankful for yet another year of excellent service and look forward to next
year. Thank you for making Sunbeam a regular stop on the mobile unit’s schedule.

Sincerely,

grasmrs

Charlene A. Reed-Mundell
. Librarian

xc: Janice Ridgeway, Head of Branches and Outreach Services
-Einda Sperry, Manager, Mobile Services Department
Gaynell Wade, Acting Principal



